
GREAT EXPECTATIONS, LLC  
P.O. BOX 4687 

MIDDLETOWN, NY 10941 
(845)-321-3613 

 
     May 6, 2009 
 
 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Re: Great Expectations, LLC 
 Application to Increase Escrow Account and file Statement No.2 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 Great Expectations, LLC (the company) provides water service to 113 customers.   
 
 The enclosed Statement No. 2 to Tariff Schedule P.S.C. No. 1– Water, filed by 
Great Expectations, LLC, is transmitted electronically for filing in compliance with the 
requirements of the Public Service Commission of the State of New York.   
 
  P.S.C. No. 1 – Water 
  Escrow Account for Major Renovations Statement No. 2 
 
  Effective date:  October 1, 2009 
 
 The company is requesting an increase in the quarterly escrow surcharges as 
follows: 
   

Single-Family homes, Villas and Homeowners Association Irrigation Connections 
and Pool - $19.50 (for each connection)   Previously $13.00/quarter 
  
The Golf Course Clubhouse - $432.00 Previously $288.00/quarter 
 
The Golf Course Halfway House - $24.00 Previously $16.00/quarter 

 
 The company is requesting an increase in the quarterly escrow surcharges to cover 
the advances made directly by the company during the years 2006-2009 in the amount of 
$62,854.47 (see attached document).  In addition, the increased quarterly escrow 
surcharges will replenish the escrow account. 
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 By this letter, it is requested that the Staff of the Water Rates Section file the 
attached leaf as well as any other leaves required by the Commission electronically.   
 
 Great Expectations, LLC also requests waiver of newspaper publication since it 
plans to individually notify its customers of the tariff filing. 
 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
      Frank Giordano, Member   
      Great Expectations, LLC. 
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